
Parshat Ki Tetzeh 

Friday, September 13th 

Candle Lighting: 7:34 pm 

Mincha: 7:25 pm 

Shabbat, September 14th 

Shacharit: 9:15 am 

Mincha: 7:25 pm 

Shabbat ends after 8:52pm 

General Donations: 

 Palate Catering 

 Nathanael Thompson 

Aliyah Donations:  

• Robert Green 

• Roy Yaari 

• David Patt 

• Chaim Grayman 

• Michael Zelikovich 

• Gad Flaumenhaft 

• Yivgeniy Linnik 

• Ari Hull 

• George Bunen 

Weekly Classes 

Daf Yomi:  Every morning at 6:15, 7:45 on Sundays 

Lunch & Learn: Meets Mondays at noon. Rabbi Hasten is 

teaching the book of Shmuel 

Halacha Class: between Mincha & Maariv, Sunday through 

Thursday.  

Chovot HaLevavot: Mondays at 7pm 

Minchat Chinuch: Wednesday at 7pm 

Tehillim for women: Wednesday at 7:30pm in the library 

Men’s Mishmar: Meets on Thursday nights, one hour before 

Mincha. Learn with a chavrusa or join a class.  

Shabbat Morning Class for 2nd Graders & under:  Meets after 

Kedushah of Mussaf in the Beit Medrash. There will be daven-

ing, Parsha study, games & prizes. 

Parshat Shavua: On break 

Seudah Shlishit Class: Bob Miller will be speaking. 

Congregation B’nai Torah 

Shabbat Announcements 

ד“בס  

Basic Kiddush is sponsored by Max Hess in honor of his parents’ anni-

versary 

Seudah Shlishit is sponsored by Barry and Cyndy Pakula in memory of 

his aunt Bella bat Moshe ל“ז  

 

The Sisterhood invites all women to a pre-Rosh 

HaShanah event. 

The event will be on September 15th at 6pm. 

Check out the flyer on page 4 for details! 

Save the date!  

Sunday, November 3rd at 5:30pm! 

Bingo and Hot Dog/Chicken bar! 

 

Shul Kiddush Sponsorship Rotation List  

We encourage those who are interested to sign up 

to sponsor a basic kiddush when there is no other 

sponsor. Please sign up using this link or by con-

tacting the office. 

https://forms.gle/qM4nT9iJTswDazFS9 

Lulavim—The deadline to order your 

lulav and etrog is Friday, September 

27th. When contacting the office, 

please specify standard ($45) or premi-

um ($60). 
The Book Club meets at the home of Jennifer Berday on Sun-

day the 22nd. New members are welcome. For details, 

please contact Jennifer at 317-627-1857 

https://forms.gle/qM4nT9iJTswDazFS9


 

The annual letter for donations for the Book of Remembrance has been 

mailed. 

You should receive it within the next few days. If not, please contact the 

B’nai Torah office and give us the names that you wish to include in the 

Book. 

In addition, please make sure that we have your current address for 

future mailings. 

Entries must be submitted by Wednesday, September 18 th along with 

payment. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

May the upcoming year be a sweet and joyous year for you and your 

family. 

 

Gad Flaumenhaft 

President, Congregation 


















